Morning Announcements

Tuesday, September 15, 2015
1. All day 5 and 6 students should attend their band lesson at their scheduled time today.
2. Seniors are reminded to pay class dues to Lori in the office by Thursday, October 1st.

3. The CLC program is once again looking to hire some students to help run homework help and clubs.  There are four positions open for fall, winter, and spring.  If you are interested in applying please see Mrs. Rhodes.  All applications are due back to Mrs. Rhodes by Thursday.  Please see Mrs. Rhodes if you have any questions.
4. Honors Band applications are due today. 

5. Jazz Band will start next Tuesday at 7:15 a.m.

6. Karen Akey from NTC will be in today from 11:15-1:00.  Please see Mrs. Rhodes if you are interested in meeting with her.
7. Congratulations to Donald Dums for placing 6th at Stratford at last night’s cross country meet!
LUNCH

Hamburger on a Bun

Curly Fries

Carrots

The Garden Spot

Peaches

Applesauce
